
We conduct studies on child development at
the UC Davis Center for Mind and Brain,
under the direction of faculty members at UC
Davis. Our research is funded by the National
Institutes of Health, National Science
Foundation, and private foundations.

Volunteers will come in for one or more
sessions to our lab. We may observe
your child interacting with new objects,
games, and other researchers. We may
also record your child's eye gaze as
they look at pictures. Regardless of the
study, you will be with your child or
nearby for the entire session.  

Scan me to sign up!

UNLOCKING  
A CHILD'S MIND

W

h

a
t 

do w
e
 d

o
?

We want to understand how infants, children, and
adolescents view, learn, and think about the
world around them. Our labs explore topics like
memory, reasoning about numbers, emotional
reactions, and language development. 

Who are we?

What will your child do?

How to participate 

If you are interested in
participating, please contact us by
phone, email or, by filling out the
bottom portion of this form (see
other side) and sending it back to
us using the enclosed envelope.
You may also scan the QR code to
fill out our volunteer survey.  

More on back!



Living with a dog or cat at home
changes how babies investigate
pictures of animals!
Children under the age of 4 are
drawn to look at emotional faces
(e.g., happy or sad) more than
non-emotional faces!
We understand how children's
reactions to stress influences
their developing immune
systems and their social
interactions! 

With your participation, our
researchers have made
fascinating discoveries: 

Basclab.ucdavis.edu
Riveralab.ucdavis.edu

Languagelearninglab.dss.ucdavis.edu
Madlab.faculty.ucdavis.edu

Cognitionincontext.ucdavis.edu
Oakeslab.ucdavis.edu

Seslab.ucdavis.edu

W

h

a
t
 h

a
v

e we dis
c

o
v

e

r
e
d

?

Find us on the web!

Where are we located?

By filling out and
returning this
information, you are
granting personnel at the
Center for Mind and Brain
and UC Davis permission
to contact you about the
children listed for
participation in research
studies. Your information
will not be used for any
other purpose.

Child's name Birthdate Gender

Parent(s):

Address:

City: Zip code:
Phone: Best time to call: 

Email:

Our address is 202 Cousteau Pl. Davis, 95616.

We are conveniently located in East Davis close to
the I-80 with lots of free parking. We also provide
free, friendly childcare for any other children you
bring to our labs.

Email: ucdkids@ucdavis.edu
Phone: (530) 754-4516


